
 

 

July 7, 2011 

 

 

Mr. Curt Pedersen, Chair 

Boundary Review Committee 

500 West Temple, Street 

Los Angeles CA 

 

Dear Mr. Pedersen, 

 

I would like to begin by thanking the committee for taking on this task of meeting the 

conditions including The Voting Rights Act, Equal Population, Geography and 

Communities of Interest. Let me begin by saying I support MALDEF plan adding one 

additional section 2, Voting Rights Act District.  

One simply cannot ignore the growth of the Latino population in the last decade. The 

MALDEF Plan supports the conditions I mentioned, and helps to build potential 

representation.  

Thank you for your consideration  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Adele Andrade-Stadler 

President 

Alhambra Unified School District 

91803 


